



Rev Phillip J Gration Chaplain

Email: phillip.gration@ellesmere.com

16th February 2024

Dear Parent,

I write to invite you to our annual Mothering Sunday Service: 4.00pm on 10th March.

The Service will be a joyful mash-up of traditional liturgy and Lower School energy.

The Lower School Choir and the Small Furry Animals will provide musical accompaniment.

There will be a rehearsal from the Lower School Choir from 2.30pm, while the young ones practice we invite parents of those children to join us for tea and cakes and some live entertainment from Senior School pupils in the Arts Centre.

I look forward to seeing you there.

Yours faithfully,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com